MINNESOTA HISTORICAL SOCIETY
April 14, 2006

Dear Mr. Babcock,
Thank you for contacting the MHS Library.

You wanted us to look for a marriage record for Alphonso Alonzo Kimbirk and Lillian
Estella Babcock who were married on March 20, 1878 in Mower County.

I searched the Mower County Marriage Records(SAM 209, roll 5) and looked through all
marriages granted in March of 1878. I did not locate the record for Kimbirk and
Babcock.

Thanks once again for contacting the MHS Library. We regret that we were unable to
help you locate the information that you had requested.

Sincerely,
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Steve Nielsen
Reference Associate

651/297-7319
steve.nielsen@mnhs.org

345 Kellogg Boulevard West/Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102-1906/ Telephone 651-296-6126



